

April 17, 2020

Town of Canandaigua Development Office Atten: Eric Cooper 5440 Route 5 & 20 West Canandaigua, NY 14424

RE: Gray 4959 Island Beach Drive

Dear Eric:

This letter is in response to your inquiry as to whether the revised Site Plan for Richard Gray reflects any changes regarding shoreline guidelines.

The only change to the plan is the new placement of the house, which is now 3 feet north of the previous location

I appreciate your review of the project. Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely

Anthony Venezia, LS Venezia & associates